
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Christmas is on the way… 

On the morning of Monday 2nd December 2024, the 
children will be having a special ‘Decorating the 

Tree’ Assembly ready for all our Christmas 
celebrations.  We would love them to bring in a homemade 

decoration for the occasion.  

Here are some suggestions to get you started.  You could 
decorate a bauble, make a sparkly star or cardboard Christmas 

tree, or even a candy cane made from a bendy straw.  
Creativity is key!! 

We look forward to seeing our tree in all its glory. 
Many thanks 
 

                   Mrs Turski  
                 Deputy Headteacher 
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